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Post-election polling places review 2021 

 

Wards affected All Wards 
 

Summary 

At its meeting on 10 January 2022, the General Purposes Committee considered the 
report on the post-election polling places review 2021.  
 
Following discussion, the Committee agreed to forward the report to Council for 
decision. The report is attached to this cover sheet. 
 

 
Recommendations: 
 

The Council is recommended to:  
 

1. Note the conclusions of the post-election review of polling places in Tower 
Hamlets. 
 

2. To note the responses received and to approve the polling place proposals 
set out in the report. 
 

3. To agree that where the allocation of a polling place has yet to be determined 
that the Returning Officer make the final decision to allocate places for the 
polls to be held in May 2022. 
 
 

 


